OPEN HOUSE

Our Open House will be held on Thursday, June 11th at 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm

This is an opportunity to meet our coaches and ask any questions that you or your player may have about our club and teams in a relaxed atmosphere. We look forward to meeting you and helping your player find the right fit for the upcoming season!

LOCATION

51700 Van Dyke Ave., Shelby Township 48315
Fields are right in front of Shelby Jr. High

For Additional and Up to Date Information, Please check out our website at gladiatorsfc.org

you can call us at (586) 913-5967 email: gladiatorsfc2010@yahoo.com